
 

September 9 2018  

 

Welcome to St Johnôs 
Welcome to St Johnõs today. If you are visiting with us, we hope you enjoy your 

time here. If you fill in the Communication Card with your details, we would 

love to keep in touch with you. 

Freedom Sunday 
Each year at St Johnõs we celebrate Freedom Sunday. As a church 

who understands that God has called us to be a people of freedom 

in our local community, we want to pray for those in our world 

who are captives of slavery.  On Sunday September 16 we are wel-

coming International Justice Mission, an organisation that works 

through the legal systems of countries around the world where 

people are in slavery. Jacob Sarkodee will be speaking at 9.30 & 11, 

and Natalie Stackhouse will be speaking at 6pm. 

Rough Edges has been running 22 years this year.  

With every new generation though, there is a fresh 

call to find and follow Jesus amongst the communi-

ty outside our walls. Therefore, on 30th Septem-

ber we are running two sessions that will explore 

what Rough Edges is and what it does.  We will al-

so  explore our relationship to it and what it 

means to do ministry on the margins of Darling-

hurst. This is a time for us as a community to gath-

er, learn and pray for Rough Edges. 

Welcome to Aunty Jean Phillips 
We are privileged to have a visit from Aunty Jean Phillips, who is a leader of the 

indigenous Christian community in Brisbane. She has a profoundly prophetic 

message for the Australian church.  Aunty Jean will be sharing at the 9.30am 

service today. 



People from St Johns are organising a storytelling night on the theme 

of Hope.  We invite you to come to St Johns hall for friends, food, and a little 

public storytelling.  And we invite you to bring some friends. This is a great night 

for your friends who donõt currently attend church. In fact it is designed with 

them in mind 

This is an evening heavily inspired by the radio show/podcast The 

Moth,  which features real people telling true stories from their lives.  

Everyone is welcome, even if you do not wish to tell a story.   

If you come with a story prepared we'll put your name in a hat, and select eight 

names to share stories on the night. 

RSVP  on Facebook or through the link in the image.  

Marriage Weekend 
Ed and Jane are taking a number of young married couples away to the Blue 

Mountains for a marriage enrichment weekend. So they wonõt be at church next 

Sunday morning, September 16. Pray for healthy marriages in our church! 



 
 
Living Water Supporters Dinner 
 This year, the theme of the dinner is Come Along, Connect 

With Us, and Contribute to the Mission 

We are also hosting the dinner at our church building, to 

give you a chance to see where we meet for church, right 

in the heart of busy Redfern. 

It will be an informal, relaxed evening, with great company, 

great food (fresh Paella), and you will get a chance to hear from various people 

involved in the ministry of Living Water. 

We will also spend some time praying for Living Water and the Indigenous 

community of South Sydney. 

The details: Saturday 27th of October 2018 6:30pm 587 Elizabeth Street, Red-

fern $30 per person 

To book: Contact Matt at matt.paterson@live.com.au  

Whatôs Happening Next Door? 
The excavation team on the HammondCare site have 

hit the bottom! The excavation work is drawing to a 

close,  and soon the construction work will begin. 

So on Sunday September 23 Taylorõs (the construc-

tion company) plan on bringing a crane on site. This 

will necessitate the closure of Victoria St. (This is 

subject to confirmation, and subject to weather con-

ditions etc). 

This represents a shift to a new phase of the project. Excavation has been slow 

and hard work. The next phase should move more quickly and we should start 

to see the building taking shape in front of us! The project is scheduled to be 

completed in October 2019. 

Traffic disruption September 16 
There is a running marathon on Sunday morning September 16. If you drive to 

St Johns from the south you may be affected.  

Go  to www.sydneyrunningfestival.com.au for details. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=587+Elizabeth+Street,+Redfern&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=587+Elizabeth+Street,+Redfern&entry=gmail&source=g


Sign up for Roughtober Now! 
Sleep Rough Help The Homeless Friday 26 October 

Roughtober commences in just 6 weeks. Now 

is the time to sign up for our annual sleep out 

to raise essential funds for Rough Edges and 

raise awareness of homelessness issues in our 

community. Some of you may have watched 

SBS Filthy Rich & Homeless three part series 

last week.  If you missed it, you can catch up 

on SBS On Demand.  Itõs quite a topical series 

and is a great opportunity to reach out to your networks and start some con-

versations. Hereõs some things you can do to help promote Roughtober:  

1. Lock in Friday 26th October in your diary and participate in our sleep-

out and invite everyone you know to sponsor you. 

2. Register today at www.trybooking.com/xqgq and share your booking on 

social media using the options after the booking is completed. 

3. If you canõt sleep out,  please sponsor someone who is and donate to 

Roughtober today www.roughedges.org or make a direct deposit to St 

Johnõs Community Services BSB:  032032 Account:  193720 

4. Take a bundle of postcards to your work, local café, school, businesses. 

5. Sign up today to be on our Roughtober Organising Team.  We need a 

team of volunteers to assist in completing or allocating tasks prior to the 

event. 

6. PRAY, PRAY, PRAY.  Praise God for opportunities to reach out to our 

community during Roughtober.  Pray for:100 people to register, good 

weather and to meet our target of raising $45k for Rough Edges. Thank 

you! 

Contact:  paula.darwin@stjohnsanglican.org.au Ph. 0416 499 521 

Can you help? 
A woman living in Melbourne has contacted our office. She attends an Anglican 

church in Melbourne and will be in Sydney in January as part of her course at 

the Royal Academy of Ballet, which is near St Johnõs. She is asking if anyone can 

help her with accommodation. If you are interested in helping, speak to Ed. 


